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when you try to drive away.

TOM: Applying the parking brake BEFORE
you put it in Park eliminates that problem.
The brake holds the car in place and doesn’t
let the car roll until the parking pawl jams up.
You just have to remember — when you
come back — to take the transmission out of
Park first before releasing the parking brake.

RAY: The creak you're hearing is just the
parking brake grabbing. That’s nothing to
worry about.

TOM: No. My brother creaks when he
grabs now, too.

Dear Tom and Ray:

My husband and I are at odds on this
issue. We have a 2003 Mini Cooper with an
automatic transmission. He applies the hand
brake before throwing the car into Park. The
car then makes a noticeable creak when we
get out of the car. [ usually put the car in
Park, then apply the hand brake. If I'm on an
incline, the car will roll a little, then stop —
but no nasty creak. Hubbie’s logic is that it’s
better to be hard on the hand brake than to
be hard on the transmission. The creak just
makes me uneasy! Any advice on who's right?
— Cat

RAY: Well, we're glad this is all you're at
odds over. During my brother’s most recent
marriage, they were at odds because he
would put the car in Park, and she would HIT
HIM with the hand brake.

TOM: The good news is that neither of
you is doing any damage with your respec-
tive parking methods. But we prefer Hub-
bie’s.

RAY: When you put the car in Park on a
hill, Cat, and it rolls a foot or so, that’s be-
cause the parking pawl — the device that
locks up the output shaft of the transmission

CARTALK

Tom and Ray Magliozzi

Changing your oil regularly is the cheap-
est insurance you can buy for your car, but
how often should you change it? Find out by
ordering Tom and Ray’s pamphlet “Ten Ways
You May Be Ruining Your Car Without Even
Knowing It!” Send $4.75 (check or money
order) to Ruin, P.0. Box 536475, Orlando, FL
32853-6475.

and prohibits the car from rolling — is not a
precise instrument. It’s a ratchet with some
slop in it, and it can allow the car to roll a bit
in either direction before it jams into place
and holds the car.

TOM: There’s nothing dangerous about
that — unless you just parked six inches up
the hill from Leadpipe Louie’s new Cadillac.

RAY: We've never seen a parking pawl
break from rolling, so that’s not a concern.
But if the car rolls and jams the parking pawl,
it can make it hard for you to get OUT of Park

KELLY HERTZ/P&D
The Services Center Federal Credit Union’s Board of Directors selected a
charity for the first quarter from requests received from members. The
Credit Union matched member donations up to $1,000. The members do-
nated a total of $1,295 and a check was presented to Big Friend Little
Friend, Inc., for $2,295. Pictured are Donald Fiedler, chairman of the board
of Services Center FCU, and Stacy Starzl of Big Friend, Little Friend, Inc.

Get more Click and Clack in their new
book, “Ask Click and Clack: Answers from Car
Talk.” Got a question about cars? Write to
Click and Clack in care of this newspaper, or
email them by visiting the Car Talk website at
www.cartalk.com.
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Eagle Eye Memorial Ride June 29

The sixth annual Eagle Eye Ride in Memory of Mary Carda
Simek will be held Saturday, June 29.

Yankton and end at Happy Hourz.
after the ride. Registration begins
For more information, contact

The ride will leave at noon from the Walnut Bar in downtown

A meal and auction will be held
at 11 a.m.
Renae Kulhavy at 664-8001 or

Tina Sanders at tmhB15@hotmail.com/.

Flag Day
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becomes a symbol.”

She said that is how she feels
about the American flag.

“Our flag is much more than
pieces of cloth sewn together, and
Flag Day isn't simply about honoring
a particular design on a cloth,” Bo-
denstedt said. “It is more about tak-
ing time to reflect on our freedoms
and the principles of our great nation
for which that flag stands. This flag is
areminder of who we are.”

Another story she shared was an
anecdote often told by Sen. John Mc-
Cain (R-Ariz.) about Mike Christian, a
Navy navigator who was a prisoner
of war with McCain in Vietnam.

Christian used scraps of cloth
and a bamboo needle to sew an
American flag into his shirt. When
the flag was discovered, he was
beaten badly for it. However, later
that day McCain said he observed
Christian sewing another flag into his
shirt.

“He was not making the flag be-
cause it made Mike Christian feel bet-

SCHOLASTICS

SOUTH DAKOTA SCHOOL OF MINES
& TECHNOLOGY

RAPID CITY — South Dakota
School of Mines & Technology stu-
dents Dallas Harder-Heinz, chemi-
cal engineering, and Erik Vik, civil
and environmental engineering, of
Yankton were named to the Dean’s
List for the 2013 spring semester.

REUNIONS

ADAM SR. AND MARGARETHA
WEISZ FAMILY REUNION

The Adam Sr. Weisz family re-
union will be held June 29-30 at the
fire hall at Tripp. June 29 will be a
brunch potluck at 10:30 a.m. June

ter,” McCain once related. “He was
making the flag because he knew
how important it was to us to be able
to pledge our allegiance to our flag
and country.”

Bodenstedt said she understands
that love of country and the strong
meaning the flag embodies.

“I know the feeling of pride when
the flag is carried in a parade,” she
stated. “I know the feeling of deep
reverence when I see the tiny Ameri-
can flags adorning military graves in
the cemetery. [ know the feeling of
happiness when I see those glorious
Stars and Stripes after emerging from
behind the Berlin Wall or coming
back from a long tour overseas.

“I can’t explain why I get a lump
in my throat when [ hear the National
Anthem and see the Stars and Stripes
raised at the Olympic awards cere-
monies,” Bodenstedt added. “I just
do.”

The ceremony Friday also in-
cluded a short presentation on the
evolution of the American flag
through the years and a recognition
of the military veterans present.

You can follow Nathan Johnson
on Twitter at Twitter.com/Anlnland-
Voyage

In order to merit a spot on the
Dean’s List, students must earn a
grade point average of 3.5 or
higher for the semester. Full-time
students must have earned a mini-
mum of 12 credit hours that term,
while part-time students must have
earned between 3 and 11 credit
hours that term.

30 church services are at 10:30 a.m.
and potluck lunch at noon.

Please inform other Weisz mem-
bers about the reunion. For more
information, call Diana Jerke at
583-4328.

MENUS

Menus listed below are for the week of June
All meals are served with milk.

Summer Food Services
(Served At Webster School)

Monday — Stuffed Crust Pizza
Tuesday — Chicken Sticks
Wednesday — Taco

Thursday — Shrimp Poppers
Friday — Tavern

The Center — Yankton

Monday — Chicken Cacciatore
Tuesday — French Dip
Wednesday — Lasagna
Thursday — Beef Stew
Friday — Sloppy Joe on a Bun

you from radon gas.

o

seaed| | Water Problems Happen F-A-S-T!
|| Sump ®.  |fyour hasement is in need of repair SafeBasement Waterproofing System

Pump N will be your most complete and affordable solution. SafeBasement offers
& | much more than other tiling systems. FREE
® INSPECTION, RADON AND MOISTURE VAPOR PORTS ~ ESTIMATES!

SafeEdge allows condensation
from wall to drain into tile
system, while protecting H
Multi-Flow
Drainage System

www.mhmfoundationsolutions.com

17. Menus are subject to change without notice.

Tabor Senior Citizens Center

Monday — N/A

Tuesday — Citrus Chicken
Wednesday — Ham
Thursday — Hamburger
Friday — N/A

YOURE NEWS!
The Press & Dakotan
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Foundation Solutions
Call the experts today!
605-432-5208

M
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Waterproofing™

Mr. and Mrs. Bill and Carol Arens of
Yankton, SD, will celebrate their 30th

2013.
The couple has three children, Steve
(Tisha) Arens of Lincoln, NE; Kristi

[
“~ (Adam) Winstead of Norwalk, IA and
#« Jason Arens of Providence, RI.

They have two grandchildren,
Addisyn and Leah Winstead.

Greetings may be sent to 1005 East
12th St,Yankton, SD.
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Yankton Children’s Choir

Takes Trip To Black Hills

Yankton Children’s Choir has
been planning all year to take a
three-day trip across the state.
Twenty-five children along with
chaperones as well as Deb Kruse,
Choral Director, and Dixie Church,
Accompanist, (pictured) traveled
by [Mount Marty College] bus,
making several stops along the way
to sing at various venues including
Wall Drug, Mount Rushmore Na-
tional Monument and Storybook Is-
land.

While in the Black Hills, the
group stayed at the beautiful Plac-
erville Camp.

Dot Stoll, executive director,
states, “It was a great bonding ex-

USD Law School Graduates Top U.S.
News’ Judicial Clerkships Rankings

VERMILLION — Which law
schools’ graduates are setting
the bar when it comes to judicial
clerkships? According to rank-
ings compiled by U.S. News &
World Report, the University of
South Dakota School of Law is
one of the best in the country for
2011 graduates who are working
at judicial clerkships with fed-
eral, state and local judges.

State and Local Judicial Clerk-
ship Rankings released by U.S.
News show that the USD School
of Law is fifth nationally as 27
percent of 2011 graduates are
employed with state and local ju-
dicial clerkships. Rutgers, the
State University of New Jersey-
Camden, tops the law school list
with 39 percent of its 2011 J.D.
grads employed as state and
local judicial clerks.

“Judicial clerkships are highly

50th Anmversmy Celebration "/g)

. Duane & Marie Ann Vitek

coveted by law school graduates
and often serve as a conduit be-
tween law school and the prac-
tice of law,” said Tom Geu, dean
of the USD School of Law.
“Judges at any level, whether it’s
federal, state or locally, will tell
you that law clerks play an inte-
gral part in the legal process.”

The information released by
U.S. News points out that a judi-
cial clerkship at the state or local
level is often a catalyst for a
highly successful legal career as
it provides law school graduates
with an opportunity to hone re-
search and writing skills as well
as exposure to wide-ranging legal
issues.

“A clerkship offers a unique
experience for graduates to learn
the judicial process from a differ-
ent perspective. It is also an op-
portunity to see lawyers work

50th Anniversary

Open House Celebration

Today

Saturday, June 15, 2013
Beseda Hall, Tabor, SD
from 4pm-8pm
Everyone Welcome
The couple requests no gifts.
Cards may be sent to:

P.0. Box 213, Scotland, SD 57059

12=2pm
Sacred Heart
atholic
Church
gathering
space.

Open House to C;:lebrate- “
Don & Peg'Schiedel’s 80th Birthdays!
Sunday, June 23rd, 2013"

Stop by-for
coffee and

Don & Peg
Happy 80th
“Birthday!

rolls and wish

and help the graduate decide
where to further their legal ca-
reer,” added Geu.

For more information about
the rankings or to see the list,
please visit:
www.usnews.com/education/blo
gs/college-rankings-
blog/2013/04/11/which-law-
schools-grads-get-the-most-judici
al-clerkships/. Additional infor-
mation about the USD School of
Law is also available at
www.usd.edu/law/.

perience and the kids received
countless positive remarks from
those who heard them sing as well
as from restaurant managers say-
ing they were the most respectful
group of kids they have had in
their establishment.”

The choir generally goes on a
trip every other year, giving the
children a fun event to end the sea-
son. This trip, undoubtedly like
every other, was filled with Band-
Aids, singing and lots of laughter.

If you have any questions re-
garding the choir, contact Stoll by
email dotster700@hotmail.com or
call or text 605-660-1819.

Sweet Tooth Trip
Planned By Center

The Center, located at 900
Whiting Drive in Yankton, will
host a Sweet Tooth Trip on Tues-
day, July 23.

The group leaves from The
Center at 9 a.m. and goes for a
tour to the Palmer Candy Com-
pany in Sioux City. The group
will lunch at the Golden Corral
and then head to LeMars to the
Blue Bunny Ice Cream Parlor and
museum. Travelers are responsi-
ble for paying for their lunch.

For more information, con-
tact Christy Hauer at (605) 665-
4685 or
director@thecenteryankton.org/.

~ www.hhoa.net

Build Your New Home for as llttle as
$1,000 down
Homestead has helped thousands of families build their new home for less.

Call today for more information about this exciting opportunity!

..
HOMESTEAD

I Homes of America
Wayne, NE

888-200-4460

Mr. & Mrs.

Riverside Park, Yankton, SD.

The family of Paul and Judy Nielson invite you to join us in
celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary.

An open house is being held on Saturday, June 22,2013 from
3:00pm to 7:00pm at the Dakota Territory Capital Building,

The couple requests no gifts.
Paul & Judy (Rempp) were married on July 27,1963 at the
First United Methodist Church in Yankton, SD.

50ih

Anniversary
Celebration




